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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It was so lovely to see so many parents/carers at our Easter Celebration in the Church this week – we 
thank you for your continued support.     

          
  

                  
 
I am sure you are all looking forward to the holidays and the Easter break after such a busy term, all of 
the children have done so well.     Next term is equally as busy – the first week back sees our Year 4’s 
on a Modern Foreign Language day at Burford School, our children in Tolsey Class are off to the 
Natural History Museum in Oxford and our Forces Children have a Forest School Day planned on the 
Friday.  The following week we have FoBPS AGM on the Tuesday (29th April) at 2.30 p.m. and on 
Friday (2nd May), please come and join myself, Mrs Docherty and the School Governors for a coffee 
and chat. 
 
Happy Friday & Happy Easter!    Looking forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 22nd April.    
 
Mrs Rachel Veeder 
Executive Head Teacher 

https://www.burfordprimaryschool.org.uk/index.php


 
 

 
 
Please take a look at all this amazing PE/Sports equipment that we purchased from the money you 
raised from the Olympian visit earlier this year.     The children love the new climbing wall, the netball 
posts and the balancing boards for our indoor equipment which, as you can see, can be used solo too. 
 
 

                              
 

                                  



         
 
  
 

Future dates for your diary:- 
 
FoBPS AGM – Tuesday 29th April @ 2.30 p.m. in school.    All welcome – school hall before pick up. 
 
Invitation to all parents & carers - please come and join myself, Mrs Docherty and School Governors 
on Friday 2nd May from 9 a.m. for a coffee and chat. 
 
SATs for Year 6’s – Monday 12th May through to Thursday 14th May.    Children invited in at 8.00 a.m. 
all four days for breakfast – more details to follow. 
 
Class Photographs and Year 6 Leavers Photos – Monday 19th May through the morning. 
 
Bikeability (Cycling Proficiency) for Year 6 children – w/c 19th May 
 

Term Ends – Friday 23rd May at 3.15 p.m.   No afterschool club 
 

Term starts – Monday 2nd June.     Please note that this is NOT an inset day 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

         

 

        

 

           

 

 
 

 

 

      

 
 

Each week we will be giving out certificates to a child in each class who have been ‘Burford Best’  
 

Last week they were:- 
Warwick Class  - Felix Silvester     

Windrush Class – Alula Fletcher    
Tolsey Class – Emma Jefferies                                                     
Wysdom Class – Dexter Gibney                                                      
Priory Class – Harry Shepherd       

 
This week they are:- 

Warwick Class –  Ella Allen          
Windrush Class  - Rosie Dean    

Tolsey Class – Fawaz Ali 
Wysdom Class – Max Summers      

Priory Class – Leila Whatling          

 
 

Last week’s ‘Perfect Presentation’ award went to Harrison Broom 
   

This week’s ‘Perfect Presentation’ award goes to Mollie Millard 
    
 

 


